
AT TENTION
Beginning January 1, 2023, we will start charging 

10¢ per disposable bag at the time of checkout. This will allow 
us to be compliant with the Colorado State House Bill 21-1162. 

We encourage all patrons to bring their own bags 
to avoid the 10¢ carryout bag fee effective 1/1/2023.

For more information, visit www.larimer.gov/finance/sales-tax/carryout-bag-fee
THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION
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